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3rd November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Birch Road Closure from Monday 7th November 
 
As you may already be aware, Birch Road is due to be closed in order to install a new water main to 
the development opposite the Ellesmere Cricket Club and Cadet Hut.  The road works are due to run 
from the beginning of next week, for 2 weeks, to Friday 18th November.   
 
This is the route used by our school transport, and is by far the most popular route by parents into 
the College.  Unfortunately the works are situated on the stretch of Birch Road leading to the High 
Street (see attached map) and both the routes to and from school will be affected.   
 
During this period Lakeside Coaches will be using the Spunhill and Lee route to and from the College.  
In the mornings they will arrive between 8.20am and 8.30am, and will leave College premises soon 
after 8.30am.  In the evenings, the buses will start arriving after 5.00pm, and will leave at 5.30pm.  
Could I strongly recommend that you try and avoid meeting a coach, or coaches (they tend to arrive 
and leave in convoy), by avoiding the Spunhill and Lee route at these times. 
 
We have decided to leave the school transport timings as they are.  Tutors will make allowances for 
pupils arriving in a little late as a consequence, but we are hopeful the buses will still be able to 
arrive on time.  
 
If you have any queries, or concerns, please contact the College.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Enc. 
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